SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST
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Communion kits are available at the
Visitor’s Center.
Please pick up enough for
you and your family as

you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available at the
Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN
NOVEMBER 5, 2023
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WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Travis Birdwell

Oh, Praise the Lord - # 282
Master, the Tempest Is Raging - H 189
O ‘Twas Wonderful Love - # 197

PRAYER - Britt Dayvis

SCRIPTURE READING
Revelation 7:9-10, 13-17

I Will Sing the Wondrous Story - # 509

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Chris Cummings
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

On Zion’s Glorious Summit - # 227
MESSAGE - Bob Payne

Do You Know My Jesus? - H# 943
Lord, Take Control - # 790

CLOSING PRAYER - ]immy Arp

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723




[ SOUTHMAINPRAYS J

CATHY REAVES, aunt of Ken Sabella, has been diag-
nosed with liver cancer.

LACHLAN SWINNEY, son of Todd & Charly Swinney,
underwent surgery Tuesday at Dallas Children’s Hospital and
IS now recuperating at home.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Elizabeth Bazaldua, Pat Brack, Don
Brooks, Barbara Brown, Keith Brown, William Brown, Kenny Bryant, Cur-
tis Chapman, June Chenault, Westin Cornelius, Ken Craycraft, Layton
Cummings, Amanda Davis, Bobby Davis, Daryl & Whitney Davis, Jentry
Davis, Joe & Kathy Davis, Michael Dorsey, Roy Dorsey, Jeffrey Doss,
Steve Dyer, Servando Enriquez, Sr., Randy & Beverly Fletcher, Xander
Freeman, Barbie Glasgow, Sandra Goode, Tami Hale, Chelseay Hamp-
ton, Harvey Hand, William Hatt, Tracy Hawkins, Roy Hunt, Lynn Jackson,
Linda Jamison, Glenn Kleeburg, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Genna McFadden,
Paula Montgomery, Jennifer Payne, Bette Pilkinton, Debi Rodgers, Mark
Roskos, Mia Seely, Grayson Settle, Paula Shaw, Chris Stewart, Kimberly
Taylor, Bailey Thornton, Christy Wade, Bryant Whitaker

‘Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation,
by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving,
present your request to God™- Philippians 4.6

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Becky Logan
U SAFIR )
ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers........................ brivers(@eastex.net

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:
Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com
CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:...................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith
Ken Sabella Dodd Vinson

L SOUTH MAIN SHARES ]

Janet Thompson,
Rickey Chapman,
Gina Shaw,
Bruce Durant!!!

Happy vy

Steve & Becky Dyer!!!
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GO INTO ALL THE WORLD.

11.12.2023

1ST SUNDAY KIDS PRAISE

All children between the ages of 3 years old through 31
grade will be dismissed after Communion to go to Rooms 9
-10 where they will travel as a group to the MPB for Kid's
Praise. Children will return to Rooms 9-10 where they can
be picked up immediately following worship.

NEW ADDRESS

Kerry & Kathy Buckner have moved! Their new address is
117 Bellaire Dr., Henderson TX 75654. Please make this nota-
tion in your church directories.

HIM HoLIDAY FooD DRIVE

Henderson Interchurch Ministry (HIM) has begun it's annual
Holiday Food Drive. If you would like to contribute to this
year's Thanksgiving food boxes, you can do so with food and/
or financial donations. Monetary donations can be mailed to
PO Box 2237, Henderson, TX 75653. For a list of food items
and drop-off dates and times, please see the flyers on the
bulletin board located across from the Sound Room. Your
continued support of this food ministry is greatly appreciated!

BIBLE CHAIR MEALS

South Main has for many years provided one meal each
semester for the Yellow House and Tri-C Bible Chairs. Karen
Pritchard has been the organizer of this work for the past
twelve years. Thank you, Karen!! However, Karen is passing
the torch to another willing volunteer. If you are interested in
this ministry, see Karen for more information.
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